SUPPORT for SB 1596

| strongly support the right to repair. Please give us the ability to create less electronic waste,
use fewer materials, and save money on products that can still be used. This bill would also
decrease the extraction of non-renewable rare earth minerals and lessen the toxic mix going
into our landfills.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony to support this bill.
Jill Marks, Newport



